
Friday 10th September 2021 

Highlights from the Executive Head’s Desk… 

Welcome everyone to the start of another academic year and what an excellent 

week it has been, full of greeting new people.  

We started the week welcoming our new Reception children. How brave they all 

were as they stepped through the gate, met their Year 6 buddies and made 

their way to their new classroom. Welcome to all their families and we hope that 

the next 7 years at Stratford Primary creates great memories for you all. We 

also welcomed Lara (Y5), Elin (Y4), Manish & Samuel (Y3) and Simran (Y2) to 

our Stratford family and also hope they love being with us. Mr Edwards, Miss 

Postlethwaite and Mrs Parton are our 3 new teachers and it is as if they have 

always been here. They are bringing great new ideas to our team and are   

looking forward to the year ahead and all we do.  

My heart sang on Monday as we held our first whole school assembly since 

March 2020. It was wonderful to see all the children and staff  together and we 

enjoyed sharing our summer memories. I was really proud of their behaviour 

and respect for each other as they shared news. Mrs Withers and I have      

enjoyed walking the school this week and seeing so much new learning. We 

can't wait to invite you in again to share lessons with your children and to once 

more walk our corridors. The school is buzzing once more and there are so 

many plans in      production to fill our days. Enjoy the year ahead and help us 

create  exciting memories.  

'Memories are the loveliest things they last from day to day, they can't get 

lost, they don't wear out and can't be given away.' 

A huge thank you from Mrs Humphriss 

to all those who sponsored her trek for 

Alzheimers. She completed it in just 

over 5 hours and said that crossing the 

finishing line and getting her   medal 

was like winning an  Olympic gold. She 

raised just under £700.  

Next year she is aiming for 26 miles!  

 

REMEMBER: 

Monday 13th September - Bellboating 

Y6 

Monday 13th September - Meet the 

Teacher Y3 2.45pm 

Tuesday 14th September - Meet the 

Teacher Y1 2.45pm 

Wednesday 15th September - Meet the 

Teacher Y5 2.45pm 

Thursday 16th September - Meet the 

Teacher Reception 2.45pm 

Friday 17th September - Meet the Teach-

er Y2 2.45pm 

The school calendar is also available on 

the school website. 

Welcome to all new parents! 

Friends of Stratford 

Primary dedicate a lot 

of hard work and time 

to raising funds for 

our school, from    

outdoor equipment to 

iPads... 

Please consider joining our team! 

If you have any questions please 

email fospschool@gmail.com 

 

Our 

week in 

pictures:   

 

Welcome to 

our new   

Reception 

class of 

2021/22! 

Job Vacancies 

We currently have the    

following vacancies at 

school: 

Midday Supervisor -         

12-1pm, 5 days per week  

Cleaner - 3.30-5.30pm,      

5 days per week 

Please email the school 

office on                         

admin2042@welearn365.com 

to enquire. 

Whole school attendance 

this week: 98.29% 


